
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: Office of Financing 
September 11, 2001  202/691-3550 
 
 

TREASURY POSTPONES 4-WEEK BILL AUCTION 
 
     The 4-week Treasury bill auction originally scheduled for today is postponed until tomorrow 

September 12, 2001.  Treasury took this action because most major dealers closed as a result of the 

incident in New York’s financial district.  Except for the auction date, the terms and conditions of the 

auction announced on September 10 remain the same.  The closing time for noncompetitive tenders is 

noon eastern time with a competitive tender closing time of 1:00 p.m. eastern time. 
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